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 April 5  Monday  Officer’s meeting 730pm 
 April 7  Wednesday  Business Meeting 8pm 
 April 18 Sunday   Memorial Mass 10am St Joseph 
 April 21 Wednesday  Easter Mass St Regis Council 8pm 
 April 25 Sunday   Musical Bingo 
   
Note: Until further notice as per Knights of Columbus meeting Policy, when attending a meeting, MASK 

           will be worn. When you standup to speak, you can remove your mask and immediately put it back 
           on when you are finish and seated.  

 
          Limited copies of the Knightlife are available in the members lounge. 
 
 
          

 

 



 Who donate their time to help our council and our  
 
 

 

 
Brother Knights, 
 
    Greetings, I hope everyone is healthy and well. What a difference a year. First of all welcome 
SPRING. As we try to get back to some kind of normalcy, we will continue to have fundraisers 
to support our community and church. In speaking with Deacon Ed, we will try to have an Easter 
mass at our council on April 21, 8pm. We will be in full Covid compliance for the mass. I had 
the privilege of been present when Doctor Louis Scotti accepted to become this year’s Honoree 
for our annual Golf Tournament on June 4. It will be a great day come on out. As always, the 
money raised goes towards school scholarships. Welcome back to the Columbiettes to the 
meetings at the council, you were missed. The Lounge is now open Monday through Friday. 
Vinny Lifrieri is back on Mondays. Come on down have a lager, play a game of pool, shoot 
some darts and good fellowship. 
 
Last notices for membership dues went out in March. Last chance to pay. You can also pay 
online at: https://www.saintregiskofc.org/ . This link will be on your bill. Our membership dues 
are what keeps us going and helps support us in our charity works. We will be having a clothing 
drive for the entire month of April. There will be bins in the lobby, please place the clothes 
neatly in the bins as we try to keep the lobby orderly. We also will be having a Music Bingo on 
April 25 with DJ Joey spinning the turntables and your GK (me) and the Warden (Ed Cordero) 
Bartending that day. $10 will get you a card and finger foods, snacks. Come on and enjoy a 
Sunday afternoon at the council. See the flyer.  
 
Hopefully we all kept our promise during Lent of changes we wanted to make in our life as we 
enter into the most important part of our Catholic Faith, the death and resurrection of our savior 
Jesus Christ. The resurrection of Jesus, is one of the chief tenets of our faith. The resurrection 
established Jesus as the Son of God. As we celebrate Easter, let us remember all our brother 
Knights and sister Columbiettes that have passed during the pandemic and years past. From my 
family to yours Emily and I wish everyone a very HAPPY EASTER. God bless  
 
 
Regards 

John R Harris 
Grand Knight 
Email: starlifter723@yahoo.com 
 

JOHN 2:19 “Jesus answered and said to them, Destroy this temple, and in three days I 
will raise it up.” 

 



St. Regis Council Officers 

 Chaplain: Fr. Vitus Mbalamu 631-588-8456 

 Co-Chaplain: Edward Grieb 631-588-8456 

 Grand Knight: John R Harris 934-777-0176 

 Deputy GK: Vincent Safina 631-838-0773 

 Chancellor: Jeff Thure 917 439-4450 

 Recorder: Larry McCourt 631-588-2453 

 Financial Secretary: Richard Santiago 631-835-1728 

 Treasurer: Steve Barone 516 220-0681 

 Lecturer: Felix Fernandez 631-617-1103 

 Advocate: Peter Freni 516-382-4468 

 Warden: Ed Cordero 631-921-4740 

 Inside Guard: Richard Hartnett 631-467-2418 

 Outside Guard: Pat Gallagher 631-767-3408 

 Outside Guard: Gil Cruz 631-918-2500 

 3 yr. Trustee: Steven Blair 631-389-8530 

 2 yr. Trustee: Peter Freni PGK 516-382-4468 

 1 yr. Trustee: Daniel Purcell PGK 631-467-0230 

 District Deputy: Michael Cohen PGK 631-848-0569 

  

 Club 4651 

 President: Mike Kiernan 631-241-4820 

 Vice President: Vincent Lifrieri, PGK 347-992-0352 

 Board Member: Tim Mawn 631-835-3030 

 Board Member: Vincent Granice 631-265-1021 

 Board Member: Robert Burnsides 631-543-9400 

 Treasurer: Anthony Falcinelli, Jr. 516-330-4298 

 Grand Knight: John R Harris 934-777-0176 

 Catering Manager: Pat Dillon 516-650-0375 

 Business Manager: Jim Tallman 917-440-195 

 

Activities Directors and Chairmen  

 Program Director: Jeff Thure 917-439-4450 

 Membership Director: Vincent Safina 631-838-0773 

 Charity Chairman: Gil Cruz 631-918-2500 

 Church Director: Edward Grieb 631-588-8456 

 Belljar Manager: John Harris 631-285-3249 

 Fraternal Chairman: Robert Mayrose 631-585-5391 

 Conf. & Chapter: Tom Gillin 631-981-8229 cbm210@optonline.net 

 Disbursement Coordinator: Guy O’Brien 631-736-3174 

 Columbiettes Coordinator: Richard Santiago 631-835-1728 

 Senior Citizens: OPEN 

 Retention: Richard Santiago 631-835-1728 

 K of C Insurance: Patrick McGuire 631-591-0491 Patrick.McGuire@KofC.org 

 Blood Chairman: Joe DiNero PFK, FDD 631-648-0575,  Mark Johnson, Sr. 631-737-1615  

 Pro-Life: Nick Mattessich 631-219-3313 

mailto:Patrick.McGuire@KofC.org


 Fourth Degree: Bob Koepper 631-588-7662  

 GK Advisory: All PGKs 

 Adopt-A-Child: Joe DiNero PGK, FDD 631-648-0575 

 Council Photographer: OPEN 

 Family Director: Peter Freni, PGK 516 382-4468 

 Ambassador to Rome: Ben Scannella 631-585-1431 

 Youth Director: Tom Gillin 631-981-8229 

 Council Website Steven Blair knightspot4651@gmail.com 

 Parade Chairman: Jim Tallman 631-588-1837 

  

Knight Life 

 Layout Editor: Steven Blair knightlife4651@gmail.com 

 

Columbiettes 

  President: Carmela Safina 631-942-1702 

 Membership Chairlady: Lisa Laveroni 631-942-8390 

 

Knight Spot 467-9064 

 Bar Manager: Mike Kiernan 631-241-4820 

 Asst. Bar Manager: Frank Giordano 

BAR HOURS: Monday-Thurs. 7 pm to Midnight 

 Friday 7 pm to 2 am 

 Saturday 5 pm to 2 am 

 Sunday: 1 pm to 8 pm  

**BAR CLOSES AT BARTENDER’S DISCRETION** 

 

  Catering 588-8043 

 Club 4651 Catering Office Hours: Monday 7 pm to 9 pm 

 Catering Manager: Pat Dillon 516-650-0375 

  

Chapter Delegates  

 John R Harris GK 

 Vincent Safina DGK 

 Thomas Fawcett PGK 

 Larry McCourt 

 Ed Cordero 

 Thomas Gillin 

 

State Convention Delegates 

 John R Harris GK 

 Peter Freni PGK 

 Vincent Safina DGK (alternate) 

 Daniel Purcell PGK (alternate) 

 

  

mailto:knightlife4651@gmail.com


 

 

Anyone wishing to run for a position in the June 
2021 Elections please contact Vincent Lifrieri - Slate 
Chairman  - 631-737-0318 , leave a message if no 

answer. 

 

Please note you must be a 3rd degree to run for the 
Corporation 



 
The 2021 Elections will take place at the 1stt Business meeting in June - JUNE 2nd - 

 
Council Officers: 
 
- Grand Knight -   Vinny Safina 
- Deputy GK -       Jeff Thure 
- Chancellor -       Ed Cordero 
- Recorder -          OPEN     
- Treasurer -         Steve Barone 
- Advocate -          Pete Freni, PGK 
- Warden -            Pat Gallagher 
- Inside Guard -    Gil Cruz 
- Outside Guard - Richard Hartnett 
- Outside Guard - OPEN 
- 1 yr. Trustee -     Pete Freni, PGK 
- 2 yr. Trustee -    Steve Blair 
- 3 yr. Trustee -    John Harris, PGK  
 
Club 4651 (Corporation): 
 
- Vinny Granice  
- Vinny Lifrieri 
- Pat Dillon 
- William "Woody" Worth 
 
Chapter Delegates: 
 
 
- Vinny Safina 
- John Harris, PGK 
- Ed Cordero 
- Dan Purcell, PGK 
- Tom Gillan 
- Thomas Faucet Sr., PGK 
 
State Convention Delegates: 
 
 
- Grand Knight Delegate - Vinny Safina 
- GK Alternate Delegate  - Jeff Thure 
- PGK Delegate - John Harris, PGK 
- PGK Alternate Delegate - Daniel Purcell, PGK 
 
 
 



 

 

 

IN MEMORIAM 

Columbian Year 2020‐2021 

Salvatore Lettieri 

Joseph P Ryan 

Michael R Brock 

Frank J Palmeri Sr 

Patrick James Scollins 

Gregory V Hamilton 

Our Service Men and Women 

And all our deceased Members  

May their Souls Rest in Peace 



 

 

 

God, our Father, protector of the poor and defender of the widow and orphan, you  called your priest, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, to be an apostle of Christian family life and to lead the young to the 

generous service of their neighbor. Through the example of his life and virtue may we follow your Son, 

Jesus Christ, more closely, fulfilling His commandment of charity and building up His Body which is the 

Church. Let the inspiration of your servant prompt us to greater confidence in your love so that we may 

continue his work of caring for the needy and the outcast. We humbly ask that you glorify your servant, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, on earth according to the design of Your holy will. Through his intercession, 

grant the favor I now present (here make your request). 



 

Lounge New Hours 

Knight Spot 631-467-9064 

 

Bar Manager: Mike Kiernan 631-241-4820 

Asst. Bar Manager: Frank Giordano 

 

BAR HOURS: Monday-Friday 7 pm to 11 
pm 

Saturday: Open on Special occasions 

Sunday: CLOSED 

**BAR CLOSES AT BARTENDER’S 
DISCRETION** 

 



 

 

New Guidelines for Council Meetings: Question & Answers 

1. Is the Guidelines for Council Meetings consistent with the Charter, Constitution and 

Laws of the Knights of Columbus (CCL)? 

A variance to the current CCL has been approved by the Board of Directors.  This 

authorizes the council meeting changes pending a formal CCL update at the next Supreme 

Convention. 

 

2. Are councils required to hold two meetings per month? 

Yes.  Council meetings and Officer Planning meetings are both required each month. 

  

3. Can the Officers’ Planning meeting be held immediately before the Council meeting? 

Smaller councils and those in remote areas may find this a necessary accommodation. It is 

difficult, however, to adequately prepare for a Council meeting if the Officers’ Planning 

meeting is held an hour before.  Every effort should be made to hold these meetings on 

separate days.  Another remedy is to hold the Officers’ Planning meeting virtually. 

 

4. The guidebook says council officers, directors and chairpersons are required to 

attend the Officers Planning meeting.  Can a member be removed from his position 

for poor attendance? 

A Grand Knight expects his officers and directors to fulfill the responsibilities of their 

position; this includes regular attendance at meetings.  An officer who cannot attend a 

required meeting (work, illness, family emergency, etc.) should give ample notice to his 

Grand Knight. Failure to provide sufficient or adequate notice, can result in an officer’s 

removal from office per Section 6 of the standard council bylaws.  

 

5. Are we required to include fraternal socializing on meeting nights? 

No, but you are strongly encouraged to do so.  Fraternal socializing is a great way to 

improve attendance at meetings and is one of the unique benefits of our Order.  Every effort 

should be made to have informal fraternal socializing among brothers before or after 

meetings.   

 

6. If non-members can now attend meetings, are meeting no longer secret? 

While meetings have traditionally been closed to non-members, the work undertaken at 

meetings has never been ‘secret’. Family and community members can greatly benefit from 

experiencing Knights of Columbus meetings. Approved guests (including guest speakers) 

may attend Knights of Columbus meetings, upon approval by a council vote. Such 

invitations should be for special occasions, not normal practice. Guests should not be 

invited to meetings if contentious items will be on the agenda. 

 



7. Do we have to “sign in” members and guests or is inspection of membership cards 

sufficient for member admission? 

A sign in sheet should be used and retained.  The Grand Knight must know who in 

attendance can vote on any motions.  A list should be presented to the Grand Knight and 

Recorder.  The record of attendance may also be needed for contact tracing. 

 

8. We have seen an increase in attendance at virtual meetings.  Can we continue virtual 

meetings after the pandemic is over and in person restrictions are lifted? 

Virtual meeting practices may continue to be used, but councils must return to in person 

meetings when restrictions are lifted.  Live streaming options will allow members, who are 

unable to attend in person, to participate virtually.  

  

9. Is the Grand Knight required to hold a council vote before inviting family members 

and other non-member guests to attend a meeting? 

Yes.  Council meetings are primarily for members only.  When family or other guests will 

be invited, a council vote should be held in advance of the meeting.  If desired, the Grand 

Knight can plan for a guest to address the members prior to or immediately after an official 

meeting. 

 

10. How do we verify membership status for voting eligibility at virtual meetings?  

A virtual meeting platform should be used that allows for attendance to be taken.  The 

Warden, or other designee of the Grand Knight, can verify member status by comparing 

the attendance list with the official council roster.  

 

11. Can any topic or issue be voted on via email between meetings?  

Email voting between meetings should be avoided in general.  However, in light of 

COVID-19 restrictions, when circumstances require, the Grand Knight may call for an 

email vote on pressing matters that cannot wait until the next meeting.  The monetary 

expenditure of such votes may not exceed the maximum amount specified in the council 

bylaws or outlined in the council budget. 

 

12. Can council votes be held at an Officers’ Planning meeting? 

No.  Council votes can only be held at Council Meetings.   

 

13. Can minutes from a previous meeting be posted on a council webpage so they do not 

have to be read at the current meeting? 

Meeting minutes can be posted on a council webpage if access is password protected and 

accessible only to members.  Notification should be sent to all members when minutes have 

been posted. 

 

14. Do the Treasurer and Financial Secretary both speak during the Financial Report of 

the Council meeting?  The script only mentions the Treasurer. 



In general, the Financial Report will cover only the status of council accounts managed by 

the Treasurer.  The Financial Secretary may be asked to provide a report on other timely 

matters, or in response to a question from the members. 

 

15. Does the Financial Secretary report on council standing, dues collection, etc. only at 

the Officers’ Planning Meeting? 

The Financial Secretary provides a complete and full report at the Officers’ Planning 

meeting.  Members interested in the details of council finances should attend the Officers’ 

Planning meeting where more in depth financial discussions take place. 

 

16. When and at which meeting should a member raise a new topic or issue? 

A member should notify the Grand Knight, prior to any meeting, of a new topic or issue he 

would like to raise.  This allows the Grand Knight time to discuss the matter with his 

leadership team and, if necessary, add the item to an upcoming meeting agenda.  

Suggestions and new topics should be addressed at the Officers’ Planning meeting. 

However, time sensitive or emergency issues may be raised during the New Business 

portion of a Council meeting. 

   

17. Can the meeting agendas be modified? 

The Guidelines for Council Meetings was developed with input from fraternal leaders at 

all levels and a survey of members.  It represents the collective wisdom of Brother Knights 

and is designed to maximize the effectiveness of council operations.  The agendas 

contained in this guidebook can be modified only if needed to accommodate unique 

circumstances that may exist in some councils.  Care should be taken, however, to preserve 

the intent and purpose of standard agenda items and to ensure meetings do not exceed one 

hour. 

 

18. Is the Recorder required to keep minutes of the Officers’ Planning meeting? 

Anything that needs to be included in the formal record of the council must be mentioned 

or presented at the subsequent Council meeting. The Council meeting is where votes are 

held, and decisions are formally ratified. 

 

19. Is the new Guidelines for Council Meetings book consistent with other Knights of 

Columbus resources? 

Yes.  All relevant Knights of Columbus resources will be updated to align with the changes 

found in the new Guidelines for Council Meetings.  

 

20. If the Chaplain cannot attend a meeting, who leads the prayer?  Can the Grand 

Knight share a written report from the Chaplain? 

If the Chaplain cannot attend a meeting the Grand Knight, or his designee, should lead the 

council in prayer.  The Chaplain can submit his report to be read by the Grand Knight. 

 

21. Will the Guidelines for Council Meetings book be mailed to councils? 



The Guidelines for Council Meetings will be mailed to councils at start of the 2021-2022 

Fraternal Year along with other print materials such as the Fraternal Planner. In the 

meantime, councils should download the book from the internet and print copies. 

 

22. What should the Lecturer talk about during his reflection? 

The Supreme Council offers many resources that can be used for the Lecturer’s Reflection, 

including: The Supreme Chaplain’s Challenge (published monthly in Columbia) and The 

Knights of Columbus: An Illustrated History by Andrew and Maureen Walther. If the 

Lecturer’s Reflection occurs during the meeting, he should speak for about five minutes on 

a topic related to Catholic virtues or the principles of the Order.  If the reflection is during 

social time his remarks can be longer. 

 

23. Can we still use the Opening and Closing Odes? 

Nearly 55,000 responses were received from an all member survey on council meetings.  

All standard meeting agenda items were value ranked and the Odes were deemed to be of 

very low value.  The new meeting agenda retains only the most highly valued and essential 

agenda items in the hope that members will find a council meeting to be a satisfying use of 

their time.  Councils may continue to sing the Opening or Closing Odes if the members 

vote to do so, but they are not part of the official agenda.  

 

24. Did the removal of the Opening and Closing Odes have anything to do with recent 

civil unrest and related anti-Columbus sentiment? 

No.  

 

25. Are we permitted to keep aspects of the former meeting structure that have been 

removed? 

A council may vote to retain aspects of the former meetings structure, however, careful 

consideration should be given to the value of these elements as well as the time involved. 

All meeting agenda items should be completed within one hour.  

 

26. Are the District Deputy and Field Agent Reports required at Council meetings? 

Yes.  If the District Deputy and Field Agent are present, they should give a report to the 

membership. They should strive to meet the three minute guideline for their reports and 

respect the Grand Knight’s efforts to keep the meeting to one hour.  If more time is needed, 

they should make arrangements in advance and allow the Grand Knight to adjust the 

agenda accordingly. 

 

27. Do council bylaws need to be updated to align with these changes?  

Yes. Standard council bylaws will be updated after the 2021 Supreme Convention. More 

guidance will be given then for councils to update their bylaws to reflect these changes. 

 

28. Will there be changes to council quorum requirements? 

No changes have been made to council quorum requirements.  The number of members 

needed to reach a quorum are set by each council in their bylaws.  



 

29. Are councils required to have a formal budget?  

A well-planned budget is an essential best practice of successful councils.  It provides 

financial transparency to the membership and a planning template for future council 

leaders.  It also ensures that meetings are not bogged down with voting on each project or 

program expense individually.  Every council, regardless of size, should have a budget. 

 

30. Is there a new agenda for Assembly Meetings? 

There currently are no approved changes for Assembly Meetings. That said, The Guidelines for 

Council Meetings book provides helpful suggestions that can be used in Assembly Meetings. 

 

31. Why was the council chamber setup modified? 

The prior setup facilitated exemplification ceremonies during the meetings themselves. Now that 

‘Initiations’ are no longer part of the meeting agenda; the modified chamber setup is more 

appropriate.  The officers and directors who will be giving most of the presentations are all seated 

in front of the members.  The members are all facing the front of the room where the speakers will 

be giving their remarks. 

 

32. With these changes to the Council meeting agenda, the Recorder’s Minute Book (#1403) is 

now outdated. Will this resource be updated? 

An updated edition of the Recorder’s Minute Book #1403 will be released in 2021. 

 

33. What is included in the Financial Report? 

The Financial Report should be limited to a status of the council's bank accounts, including 

aggregate receipts and expenditures, funds raised from events, and charitable contributions 

by the council. It should assure members that adequate funds are available for upcoming 

commitments. 

 

Revised December 7, 2020 



PRO-LIFE / RIGHT TO LIFE NEWS – EVENTS & INFORMATION 

Theme of this year’s National March for Life 2021 – “Together Strong: Life Unites” 
Website: Marchforlife.org 
Save the Date: March for Life, Wash., D.C. – Friday, January 21, 2022 

January 22nd 2021 marked the 48th Memorial Anniversary of the Supreme Court’s 
infamous 1973 Roe v Wade decision which legalized abortion for the entire 9 months of a 
baby’s development.  In 48 years, approximate 60+ million babies aborted. 

Paraphrasing England’s Sir Edmund Burke: 
“The only thing necessary for the triumph of evil is that good men (and women) do 
nothing.”  We urge good men & women – you and your neighbors – to stand up and be 
the Voices for Life.  The Babies need us now. 

Church of St. Joseph Respect Life Ministry K of C St. Joseph-Bishop Baldwin Council 15809 
Letter to the Editor in the Garden City News: 
“We can make this a better world by working together to ensure that each mother and 
child is cherished and protected.” 
 

Long Island Events: 

40 Days for Life – “The Beginning of the end of Abortion” 
Feb. 17th Ash Wednesday to March 28th Palm Sunday 

Smithtown Campaign: 70 Maple Ave., Smithtown, (Public right-of-way sidewalk) 
Register & Sign up for Calendar Timeslot Vigil Hours at: 40daysforlife.com/Smithtown 

Or email your day of the week/timeslot commitments to 40DFLsmithtown@gmail.com 
Please see additional resources in the right sidebar at 40daysforlife.com/Smithtown 

Long Island Coalition for Life (LICL)   631-243-1435   www.ProLifeLI.org 
Next General Meeting: Mon., March 22 at 7:30 pm at the St. Regis Council K of C Hall 
Rosevale Ave. & Pond Rd., Ronkonkoma (All are Welcome & Please wear a Mask) 
 

Other Info: 

Diocese of Rockville Center (DRVC) 
Office of Human Life, Family & Bioethics Facebook Page 

LICL March for Life NY 
Navy Seal, Congressman Lee Zeldin and Nick Loeb, producer of the film Roe v Wade 
(roevwademovie.com) due to be released in April 

Movie: “Unplanned” 
Story about Abby Johnson, former Planned Parenthood clinic director. 
Abby’s conversion from Pro-Choice to Pro-Life. 
(See Abby’s website at: https://abortionworker.com/ ) 



Dear Sister Columbiettes, 

There will be A MEETING FOR APRIL!!!  Mark your calendars, our regular 

meeting will be Wednesday, April 14th, at 7:00 pm, for snacks/desserts and a 

meeting to begin at 7:30 pm.  Please let any members, that you know, who are 

not on the computer to look at Knightlife, know about the meeting.  I, along with 

my Officers will put together a little something special to welcome all of you back.  

We will be following the guidelines of masks and social distance. 

For February’s collection, we did for the “Love of Pets’ drive.  We donated to 

Paws of War, Save a Pet, and Adoption Center.  I have attached a picture of all the 

food and supplies that were collected.  There are 2 pics of supplies, just know, 

that the pic of what is in the car is in addition to the items pictured from inside my 

home.  The bags of food were way too heavy to bring inside for one big pic, so, I 

left those items in the car!  The third pic is of Kelly from Paws of Wars.  Thank you 

so much, as you can see, it was a great success and it was so appreciated.  A 

special shout out to the Ronkonkoma Parade Committee for their donation of 

$200.00, which was used to purchase dog beds and huge bags of dog and cat 

food.  Also, a special thank you to our Financial Secretary, Lisa Laveroni’s, 

husband Joe Laveroni.  The Save a Pet adoption center was in great need of 

newspapers and Joe setup a drop off for them of stacks and stacks of newspapers, 

that I believe will be an ongoing thing.  Thank you so much for your love of 

animals! 

For April, I do not have a collection drive set up, so, we will plan on May’s event.   

I would like to do Birthright again for May.  It is the month of Mothers’ Day and I 

think it would be fitting to collect for.  I think you pretty much know they need 

lots of stuff, diapers, wipes, clothes, etc.  They also accept personal checks for 

anyone who would like to make a monetary donation.  Some of you were not 

aware of the collection for Birthright, that was in January.  To be honest, it was a 

late thing I thought of doing….so, no worries, we are doing Birthright again. 

2021 dues are being collected, so please make your check payable to: 

St. Regis Columbiettes 

PO BOX 57 

Lake Ronkonkoma, NY  11779 

Attn:  Columbiettes 

Have a Blessed Happy Easter!!               Carmela Safina,  Madam President 









April 2021 

Good and welfare 

 Hello everybody, Happy spring. Hope that everybody and their family are doing great. 

Prayers to our dear sister Rosemary Balkham. She’s been sick. Get well soon Rosemary. Patricia 
McQuaid, she was coughing in the hospital a week ago. She is back home and fully recovered. We are 
happy to hear that you are feeling better.  More power to you. Linda Savage still waiting for surgery to be 
schedule. Hang on their Linda. 

If you know any member and their family in need of a card and prayers please let me know. Please con-
tact me at 631-285-3249 my house phone or you can text me on my cell phone 934-777-0165, or leave a 
message to my face book. 

A very special thanks to Rosemarie Mc Menamin for giving me the up dates and information,  members 
who need card.and prayer. I really appreciate it. 

Christ has died. Christ has risen. Christ will come again. Happy Easter to all. See you all in our regular 
meeting, April 14, 2021, Wednesday 7:00 pm. 

 

God bless  

Vice President  

Emily B. Harris 



                                               

 

 

                   

      





 

            

Suffolk Chapter Catholic High School Scholarships  

Applications are available for the following Suffolk Chapter Catholic High Schools. 

Scholarships:  Incoming FRESHMAN ONLY - 4 awarded based on Scholastic Merit:  1 
$1000.00 3 $500.00. 

Financial Grants - 4 grants will be awarded - Freshman, Sophomore, Junior & Seniors - 
1 $1000.00 3 $500.00 

Details contact chairman Bob Dobres, boca46@optimum.net or 631 592-
8697.  Deadline May 15th, 2021...... 

 



 



CALENDAR OF EVENTS FOR APRIL 2021 
REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR THE LATEST UPDATES  

WWW.SAINTREGISKOC.ORG 

 

 

http://www.saintregiskoc.org/
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